
 

 

 

Lanesfield Primary School Newsletter  

Message from our Head Teacher    

The end of another busy half term. This term we have seen increased attendance at 

assemblies - thank you so much for your support, it is so lovely to see extended 

families where not just moms and dads but grandparents and elder siblings attend 

too.  

It has also been a very productive half term as we have welcomed new to Lanesfield 

parents for reception and nursery. I am so looking forward to working together with 

new and our established families - thank you for attending.  

On the 14th June we have an open parent session in school for year 5 and year 6 

parents around social media and in particular concerns around Snapchat. The 

morning will involve free breakfast (bacon sandwiches, toast etc) and the oppor-

tunity to find out more about how we can protect and safeguard our children.  

I am sad to say this last term Snapchat in particular has been a real concern with 

parents reporting lots of bad language and unkind words being passed between       

children. This has affected children as young as seven in year three. A real issue 

when Snapchat has an age limit of thirteen. 

I want to wish you all a happy holiday and remind you we come back on the   

Tuesday 4th June as Monday 3rd June is an inset day. 
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Diary Dates 

May 

Half term holiday  - 27th to 31st May 

 

June 

3rd Inset Day 

4th Y4 Multiplication Assessment week 

5th Lilac class trip 

6th/7th London trip 

11th Topic week - History 

17th Reception Sports day 

18th Green Class Assembly 

18th KS1 Sports day 

Attendance 

• Whole of school: 94.9% 

• Orange 96.8% 

• Indigo 96.4% 

• Blue 96% 

• Red 95.1% 

• Purple 94.8% 

• Green 94.8% 

• Lilac 94.5% 

• Pink 93.5% 

• Yellow 93.5% 

• Butterflies 92.5% 

Our focus value this half term: 

Aspiration 

             Integrity 

                         Creativity 

                        Resilience 

Curiosity 

Happiness 
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Well done to the following children who have received Merit Certificates 

 

For Science:  Ella T, Nancee, Ilyas, Lyla, Paula, Adam, Joseph, 

Alyssia, Kaya, Anu, Finley, Robert, Tamayia, Olivia, Jasmeet, 

Kikun, Riley, Tillie.  

Thank you 

 

Thank you to all of our parents 

and children who supported our 

“Wear it red” day to support the 

Midlands Aira Ambulance      

charity. 

Your kind donations are          

appreciated. 

Colton Hills ECO session in Green Class 
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Bikeability 
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Y6 Bowling 

 

 


